

Eric Koep, Superintendent | Darren Glynn, Principal | Dave Mills, Dean of Students / Activities Director | Lynn Lindquist, Business Manager

## Mr. Paul Browlow & Verndale School Board

At our September Board Meeting we discussed dissolving our agreement with Verndale for agricultural services. We have a local candidate, who we have assisted in getting their ag degree, interested in this position. However, at this time, the candidate only wants to teach part time. After a couple of years if they have a desire to move to full time, we can look at options to possibly share this position again. The School Board will take formal action in October.

Eric Koep

On behalf of the Bertha-Hewitt School Board